
 

 
 

“TOGETHER WE RAISE A BETTER FUTURE!” 
 
Welcome to all our new and returning PT Families!! We are ready for an exciting and 
productive school year!  
 
As you are all aware Proctor Terrace PTA has fundraisers throughout the school year to 
pay for things that are not fully covered by the school budget:  
 

● Garden coordinator and supplies 
● Field trips and transportation 
● Art docent program supplies  

● Classroom enrichment 
● Annual drama play 
● Sports and more  

 
With last year’s contributions and other fundraisers, we were able to fund these programs 
AND complete our goal for each classroom to have its own Chromebook Cart!! A huge 
thank you to all of you for making this happen! 
 
We would like to start this school year knowing we will be able to continue our wonderful 
programs and further support for the school and children; therefore, we are having a two-
week family contribution kick-off Wednesday, August 21st – Friday, August 31st. 
 
Our hope is that each family can contribute $200 per child. Through the partnership of our 
Parents, Teachers and Administration we give the best possible education to our children. 
Thank you for your tireless support for the entire Proctor Terrace community!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Your PTA Board 
 
We can contribute:  cash/checks (payable to Proctor Terrace PTA) 
 
___$25 ___$50 ___$100 ___$150 ___$200 ___other 
 
Your donations are a tax write-off if you need a receipt please provide your contact 
information: 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

TAX ID Number: 94-6173253 - Thank you for your support! 


